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Dear Parents/Carers                       Friday 14th September 2018 
 

Weekly Newsletter 
 
We have had a super first two weeks in Foundation and the children have settled in really well and 
are ready to come into school full time starting Monday. We have been busy exploring all areas of our 
learning environment and the rest of the school.  
 
The children thoroughly enjoyed spending some time with their buddies and seeing their siblings and 
family members in their classrooms. They have impressed us all with their attitude to learning and 
their love of school, which is brilliant!  
 
Just to let you know that on ClassDojo, both teachers are on one account, so if you message, it will 
come through to both class teachers. Miss Blackmore does the dinner register in the morning and will 
inform us of any messages sent through at this time. If you wish to speak to either of us separately 
our emails are on the bottom on this letter. 
 
Dates for the diary:  
 

● Thursday 20th September: We are inviting all parents to come in and explore your child’s 
learning journey so far with them, we will open the doors straight after all the children have 
come out to you. 

● Wednesday 26th September: PTFA meeting - all welcome to attend to support our school. 
 
Reminders:  
Please could your child bring a coat and bag into school everyday, this ensures all of their belongings 
are kept safe and that they are warm in our garden, that can be a little windy.  
 
Thank you for supporting the children’s independence when coming into school in the mornings, this 
is helping them settle when they come in on their own and they can start 
their learning immediately.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend and we shall see you all next week. God bless.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hannah Shaw      Anna Palarm 
EYFS Leader and Class Teacher   Class Teacher 
hshaw@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk   apalarm@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk  


